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Dear Parents/carers 
 
SPORTS DAY 
 
We plan to hold our sports day on Wednesday 28th 
June, weather permitting. Times as below; 
 

 Reception, years 1 & 2  -  10:00am 

 Years 3, 4, 5 & 6  -  2:00pm 
 
All children need to wear their PE kits to school on 
this day. They can also wear their house colour   
t-shirts.  
 
All parents/carers are invited to join us and cheer on 
the children.  
 
Please ensure your child has a water bottle/sun cream with them in case it is warm and sunny. 
 
If for any reason we are unable to do sports day on this day, we have planned our reserve sports day 
for Thursday 29th June (same times as above). 
 
Kind regards 

 
 
 
 

Mrs N Gripton 
Executive Headteacher 
Federation of Hanburys Farm and Oakhill Primary Schools  
 
 


